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From: Planning
Subject: Fifth Ave housing

From: MARILYN FRIEDMAN  

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 2:10 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Fifth Ave housing 

Please be realistic about  our town and the congested housing being planned. Traffic alone will clog the objectives of 

having more housing. Our town needs a height limit and not beyond 6 floors. 

Do not allow this new project!! 

Marilyn Friedman 


